From: BAYLY, Harriet 
Sent: 24 September 2015 18:54
To: Linda Griffiths; Peta Miers; Planning; Sue Smith; Trevor Dixon; 
Cc: 'Mole Rob'; Brooks Christopher
Subject: RE: Objection to 14/00204/DISC - Partial Discharge of Condition 19 (item2) Detailed scheme of assessment (noise) for section E of 10/00023/TWA

[bookmark: _GoBack]Hi all,

Sorry to copy so many people in, but I am unclear about the current situation in Islip and feel rather powerless as a member of the general public who is finding it so hard to navigate through the system. 

In particular, I was unable to find the scheme of assessment that Linda mentions and wonder how my house which is incredibly near the line hasn’t ever been looked at for any noise barriers (16 Bletchingdon Road, Islip, OX5 2TQ). 

I also wrote with reference to this relating to the Dr South’s CE Primary School some time ago and heard last night that some Islip residents had received letters relating to this particular matter.

I do hope that this can be cleared up as there is a great deal of ill feeling in Islip at the moment as the railway construction continues to be hugely disruptive and we aren’t hopeful that the service offered will be affordable and relevant for local residents.

Kind regards,

Harriet

(Mrs Harriet Bayly, 16 Bletchingdon Road, Islip, OX5 2TQ
